
 
 

The Honorable Mayor Richard M. Daley invites  
you to attend: 

 
Neighborhood Appreciation Tour  

15th and 16th Wards 
 

Holmes Elementary School Addition 
 

Thursday, April 28, 2011 
 

Call Time: 
10:45am 

 
 

Location: 
Holmes Elementary School 

955 W Garfield Blvd 
16th Ward 

 
 
 
Please RSVP to:  


